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CALENDAR LOOK AHEAD: 

 

April 12 – Pizza Hut Fun Lunch for Those Who Pre-Ordered 

April 12 – Kindergarten and Grade 1 Immunization Clinic for Those Who Returned Signed 

Permissions 

April 15 – Eyeglass Clinic for Those Who Sent in Prescriptions 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome back everyone. I hope that you were all able to enjoy some down time! We are off to a 

great start in our final learning term here at Cloverdale. Staff and students hit the ground 

running this week with activities, classroom situations and outdoor experiences that enhance 

learning and engage everyone. Our grade five leaders are doing a super job with daily 

announcements, kindergarten helping, assembly MC, and many other wonderful leadership 

activities. Over the next couple of weeks, you should be hearing from your classroom teacher 

about this term’s informal student reporting. This student-led conference situation will allow your 

child to ‘show what they know’. Teachers are always creative, and are hopeful that what they 

have planned for you and your student will be informative. Thank you for your continued support 

of your child at school. These will be hosted on April 24 and 25, with April 24 being an early 

dismissal day (students will be dismissed at 11:50 a.m. on this day). 

 

Mini rugby has begun for students in grades 4 and 5 and we will be starting both spring cross 

country and track. We have many clubs running by various adults on our wonderful staff.  

 

Please be reminded that our after school supervision ends at 2:50 pm daily.  Parent support and 

cooperation with prompt pick up at the end of the day is necessary to accommodate staff 

attendance at off-site meetings and other obligations. Your child’s safety and well-being continue 

to be our priority. 

 

A reminder that if you have not yet done so, please access your child’s term 2 report card via the 

Parent Connect system (https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/).  

 

Cheetah Chase Update 

The Great Cheetah Chase was a huge success! Our school ran a total of 7,280km, which is 

equivalent to 6.15 times around Vancouver Island. Additionally, we managed to raise $2,628.12 

to support our classrooms. A big shoutout to Frontrunners for their generous donation of a pair of 

running shoes and five water bottles. There was a draw for these prizes at our final run. Thank 

you to everyone for your support with this school fundraiser! 

 

Eyeglass Clinic 

The OneSight EssilorLuxottica Foundation, a registered non-profit focused vision care, will be 

conducting a FREE 1 day eyeglass clinic at Cloverdale on April 15th between 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 

p.m.  See the poster here for more info on how to get involved!  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2024/03/Cloverdale-Eyeglass-Clinic-

Notice.pdf  
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CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

What to stay up-to-date with the CTS PAC?  You can do so by following their Facebook page 

here:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_s

een&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837  
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